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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
SALES VOLUME IN JANUARY 2014

This is a voluntary announcement made by Geely Automobile Holdings Limited (the “Company”).

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) is pleased to announce that the total sales
volume of the Group for the month of January 2014 was 33,435 units, a decrease of approximately
47% from the same period last year and down approximately 45% from December 2013. Apart from
the seasonal factors caused by the Chinese New Year holiday, the ongoing reshuffle of the sales and
marketing system of the Group and the fact that January is always the traditional slack season for
exports sales were the major reasons for the lower sales volume achieved in January 2014. On the
positive front, the retail sales volume of the Group’s dealers in the China market remained very
strong at about 60,000 units during the month, one of the highest monthly retail sales volume records
amongst the Group’s history, reflecting the continued strong underlying demand for the Group’s
products. The Group’s exports volume was 3,667 units in January 2014, down around 57% from the
same period last year. During the same month, the Group’s total sales volume in the China market
was 29,768 units, a decrease of around 46% from the same period last year.

During the month of January 2014, the sales volume of the Group’s best selling model “Emgrand
EC7” was 11,274 units, a decrease of about 39% from the same period last year. The aggregate sales
volume of “GX7” and “SX7”, the Group’s Sport Utility Vehicles (SUVs) reached 2,760 units in
January 2014, a decrease of about 62% from the same period last year. The sales volume of “GC7”
was 2,848 units in January 2014, an increase of around 56% from the same period last year.

Please note that the sales volumes above are unaudited figures and have not been confirmed by the
Company’s auditors and may be subject to adjustment and final confirmation. Shareholders and
potential investors are advised to read carefully the financial results of the Group when it is
published.



This announcement is made by the order of the Board, of which the directors individually and jointly
accept responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this announcement.

By order of the Board of
Geely Automobile Holdings Limited
David C.Y. Cheung
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 12 February 2014
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